
Choctawhatchee River Soil & Water Conservation District 
239 John Baldwin Road, Suite B 
DeFuniak Springs, Florida 32433 

Phone:  850-892-3712 Ext. 3 
 

SUPERVISORS MEETING 
August 8, 2022 

5:30 p.m. 
 

Present:  Leonard Thorn    Caroline Chappell  
                         Cathy Johnson    Chris Menhennett 

Henry Hodges    Mellody Hughes 
 
 

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m. by Chairman, Leonard Thorn.  
 
Cathy Johnson made a motion to accept the minutes from the June 6, 2022, meeting as presented. 
Second by Henry Hodges. The motion passed unopposed. 
 
The Financial Report was given as of August 8, 2022: 
 

Regions Checking Balance                $100,018.09 
   
The financial report for August 8, 2022, was accepted as presented.  
 
Chris Menhennett, District Conservationist, gave his report, see attached. Discussion followed.  
 
Mellody Hughes stated that the AFCD Annual Meeting will be held in Gainesville, FL, January 
24-27, 2023. 
 
Mellody mentioned updates being made to the district website and inquiries from other vendors 
regarding changing website providers. Leonard stated that no changes are necessary and the 
district will continue using the website company provided through AFCD.    
 
Caroline Chappell gave her Florida Department of Agriculture report specific to Walton County 
producers.  
 
Under new business Cathy requested the district move forward on investing $70,000 of district 
funds in a CD or some other interest earning account. She volunteered to check on rates as soon 
as possible.  
 
The next meeting will be November 14, 2022, at 5:30 p.m. and will be held in conjunction with 
the Local Working Group Meeting. 
 
There being no further business, Henry made a motion to adjourn the meeting, second by Cathy, 
meeting adjourned at 5:51 p.m. 
 
Cathy Johnson 
Secretary/Treasurer 
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